
 

 

 

RE: Diberto - Atlantic Hearing Follow-Up 
1 message 

Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com> 
 

 

Christopher Berry <crberry@berrysurveying.com> Mon, Sep 13, 2021 at 6:53 AM 

To: Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com> 

Cc: RD&MW <stonegreyhouse@gmail.com> 

 

Good Morning Mark, 
 
 

Mr. Diberto would like to move forward with the proposed subdivision of land, and remove the request of the 

commercial use. Is there anything needed for Wednesdays meeting? I am not available but Mr. Diberto will be in 

attendance. I believe we provided everything discussed at prior meetings to include the access agreement and 

easements. 

 
 

The subdivision plan is within the entire plan set, so it should be separated of course in its final form. Would you 

require that for Wednesday’s meeting or a potential condition of approval? 

 
 

Christopher R. Berry 

Principal, President 
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